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Jessie Musacchio and Julia Gomes, a junior and 
senior at Miramonte, respectively, were chosen to 
travel to London to perform in the New Year's Day 
Parade.  

 Cheerleaders from around the country are 
invited to perform in the parade after being 
selected as an All-American at one of the summer 
camps hosted by a national cheerleading 
organization. 

 All-Americans are selected to try out based on 
superior cheerleading skills at the camps. 
Musacchio and Gomes were selected in Santa Cruz 
this past summer. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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